


** UPDATED **

Consideration of a Temporary Street Closure on Melvil Street between Washington Boulevard and the Alleyway Immediately to the North to Support Expanded Outdoor Dining and Retail.

WHEN:       Wednesday, September 23, 2020 – 5:30 PM

WHERE:     Via Video Conference (see details below) 

WHAT: 	On August 24, 2020, the City Council considered temporary lane closures along westbound Washington Boulevard between La Cienega Avenue and La Cienega Boulevard and a temporary street closure on Hargis Street between Washington Boulevard and the alleyway to provide area for expanded outdoor dining and services to support businesses during the COVID-19 pandemic. During the discussion, the Council asked staff to consider closing Melvil Street as an alternative to Hargis Street due to accessibility issues relative to a local school. The community meeting will be held to discuss a potential street closure on Melvil Street between Washington Boulevard and the alleyway immediately to the north.  

A copy of the proposed concept plan is available at www.culvercity.org/economicrecovery. If you have questions about this item, please reach out to Gabe Garcia at gabe.garcia@culvercity.org or at (310) 253 – 5633.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEETING PARTICIPATION:
To combat the spread of COVID-19, the City proclaimed a local emergency on March 14, 2020 and issued subsequent public orders beginning March 16, 2020.  In accordance with such orders, City Hall has been closed to the public and in-person meetings have been discontinued until further notice.
How to Submit a Written Public Comment Prior to a Meeting:  Please email your comments to alicia.ide@culvercity.org. 
How to Attend the Meeting Remotely: All attendees must Register to Attend on Webex, after which you will receive an email with directions and a link to join the meeting. (This will need to be added on the site)
NEW: For those who wish to speak during the meeting: Please join the Webex meeting and use the Chat function to indicate the agenda item for which you wish to make a comment. When the City staff announce it is the time to take public comment, you will "raise your hand" and, when appropriate, you will be prompted to make your comment. 
For event questions please contact Alicia Ide, Public Works Department at alicia.ide@culvercity.org or 310-253-5618.  More information on the City of Culver City response to coronavirus is available online. 
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